
 

Counters Needed!   
We have a shortage of Counters at St. Mark’s and are 
looking for a few good men and women to volunteer their 
services. The job is pretty easy (accurately count and 
record offerings), the hours are convenient (about an 
hour-and-a-half on your scheduled Sunday), and you 
serve once every six weeks. Plus, the camaraderie is 
second to none! There are six teams each with three or 

four members. If interested, please email Worship@stmarks-elca.org for 
additional information or to offer your services. 


